



January 2022 Newsletter

Thank you so much for your giving

Ways you can continue:

- Mail tithe 2627 Loy Lake Rd., 75090
 - Stop by the office to drop it off (call & we will come out and get it)
 - Slip it through double doors of main building
 - Give online anytime @ www.trinitysherman.com
 - Contact your bank and setup auto draft
- Put it in one of the offering boxes on Sunday mornings

If you do your giving online through PayPal, please be sure to provide your full name, and address for the contribution statements.

Trinity Weekly Ministries

- NURSERY for birth 4 years Sunday School @ 9:15am and during Worship @ 10:15am
 - KIDS Sunday School (PreK 5th grade) @ 9:15am main building; Kid's Alley
 - STUDENT Sunday School (6th 12th grade) @ 9:15am in CLC (gym), upstairs in The Loft
 - **COLLEGE & CAREER Sunday School** @ 9:15am in CLC (gym), upstairs
 - **ADULT Sunday School** @ 9:15am in the Small Chapel
 - **SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICE**

in-person and live-streaming @ 10:30am www.trinitysherman.com

(just click-on video link to view & you do not need a Facebook acct)

Wednesday Nights

- **KIDS & STUDENT MINISTRIES** PreK - 5th grade & 6th - 12th grade @ 6:30pm - 7:30pm in CLC (gym)
- **ADULT GATHERING** (a) 6:30pm in the Small Chapel for Season 2 of The Chosen
 - FIRST WEDNESDAY WORSHIP @6:30pm A time of worship in sanctuary for everyone on 1st Wednesday of each month.

4His Glory Ministries

Mondays & Wednesdays 5:30pm - 7:30pm Tuesdays 9:00am - 12:00pm

Volunteers Are Needed! Contact Angela Austin.

We are here to help!

If you, or someone you know has any needs we can assist with, please contact the office so we may respond promptly. (903) 892-1568

Thank you to Trinity Baptist Church.

Clayton Powell wanted to say thank you to Trinity for the love and support shown to him and his family with the passing of his wife, Betty in November. He deeply appreciates your love.



CHRISTMAS CARDS

Do not forget to pickup your Christmas cards in the fover in the silver boxes.

After January 2nd you can pick them up in the office through January 16th.

Family Promise Host Week

JANUARY 23rd - 30th

Be watching for the signup book. It will be in the foyer soon.

2022 Host Weeks:

May 1st August 28th October 30th



Sunday, January 9th 9:15am CLC

This fellowship will be in lieu of Sunday school.



To ALL of our volunteers for the 2021 year of service & dedication,

we appreciate YOU! Thank you!



6th Judy James 6th Sandra Mahon 6th JoeEllen Ticknor 8th Susan Pletcher 10th Mary Roberts 13th Levi Anderson 14th Timothy Garner 16th Josh Anderson 16th Philo Zischkale 25th Robert Zischkale 30th Janis Gaines 31st Andrew Ticknor

If there are any birthdays that we have missed, please contact the office.



Wednesday Night Classes

Will resume on January 5th



Youth Night

Friday, January 28th \$35/person Buffet, bowling, unlimited

games and attractions

Time TBA

DNOW (Disciple Now)



Save the date!

February 25th - 27th

(details to come)



JANUARY BOOK OF THE MONTH The Bible

Ginny wants to challenge you to read the Bible this month. She will be leaving a **"read the Bible in a year"** plan in the library for you to pick up; challenging you to not only read the Bible in the month of January, but for the whole year of 2022.

What a great New Year's resolution!

Challenge accepted?

December's book was **Come Let Us Adore Him** by Paul David Tripp

If you didn't get a chance to read this book of advent, it will still be in the library for you to check out. This is a daily advent devotional. It doesn't have to be Christmas time to meditate on His Word and be reminded of the hope we have in the return of our King Jesus.

If you haven't read this book, check it out today and continue the Christmas anticipation of His return.

Our Prayers & Concerns



PRAYERS OF CONCERN FOR...

Mary Klingman Maria Rodriguez John Laapui (Mike & Betty Gordon's son-in-law) Fredda Lemons Ken Laws

CONTINUED PRAYERS FOR HOMEBOUND...

Shirley Cantwell Powell Fuller Nelda Crews Mike Fuller Alma Thomas Jay James

My Promise...

I commit to our journey to **seek continuous spiritual growth,** and in doing so I promise to:

- Treasure God and seek to be transformed by a growing knowledge of and devotion to Christ.
- Utilize my spiritual gifts to serve Christ, and
- encourage other church members to discover and use theirs, so we can be fully equipped for the work of the ministry.
- Cheerfully contribute to God's work through regular financial support, motivated by growing love and devotion to Him.

The TBC Staff wishes you and your family a blessed & prosperous New Year!

PSALM 65:11

You crown the year with a bountiful harvest; even the hard pathways overflow with abundance.

OUR STAFF

Jason Anderson	Pastor
Bryson Bates	Worship
Tana Bates	Student Minister
***************************************	Receptionist
Alisa Roberts	Financial Secretary
Weldon Crews	Custodían

2627 Loy Lake Road - Sherman, TX 75090

Phone # 903-892-1568

Email: trinity@trinitysherman.com Website: www.trinitysherman.com

